From: Michael Kirby

To: ebartlett@greensitedesignlic.com

Cc: Liz Burdick; Colleen Bezanson
Subject: 303, 307, & 309 route 32

Date: Monday, December 5, 2022 8:20:37 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ellen,

This property is served by a well. The well is not located on the site plan. The application does not
indicate if the buildings will be connected to the public water supply or continue to be served by the
well. If they will be served by the well, the CT Department of Public Health, Drinking Water Section
must be contacted to determine if the well will be classified as a public water system.

Mifee

Wichael §). Rinby, R.S.
Chief Environmental Sanitarian
860-823-1189 Extension 119
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